
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
  
We are excited to invite you to tour RJ Murray Middle School on Wednesday, February 
26, 2025, from 5:30 PM to 6:30 PM. This is a wonderful opportunity to learn more about 
our school and the many exciting programs we offer for your rising 6th grader! 
  
During the tour, you will receive important information about: 
✅ Elective class options 
✅ SJCCA (St. Johns County Center for the Arts) electives 
✅ Cambridge and advanced course options 
✅ Sports and clubs available for students 
  
Dinner will be provided, and each student will receive a STEM kit to take home and 
assemble with their parents! 
We hope you’ll join us for this informative and engaging event. Please mark your 
calendars and come experience what makes RJ Murray Middle School a great place for 
students to learn and grow! 
  
If you have any questions, feel free to contact us. 
  
We look forward to seeing you on February 26! 
  
Best regards, 

Dr. Esther Seward 
Principal 
RJ Murray Middle School 
904-547-8470 
 


